
  

 The Lupus 

Foundation of 

America says 

photosensitivity is 

common in people 

with lupus: 40% to 
70% of people will  

find that their disease is made worse by 

exposure to UV rays from sunlight or 

artificial light.  

 
 

The foundation offers the following 
tips: 

• Choose light bulbs that have the 

lowest possible irradiance. 

• Use UV-blocking shades to cover 

windows 

• Consider tinting the windows of 

your car. 

• Wear clothes that cover you and 

a hat and sunglasses. 

• SPF 100 is available, make it your 

best friend 
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